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The parties have had many discussions over the years concerning the licensed operator training
. 'program at Diablo Canyon Power Plant. The most recent letter agreement, 97-58, provides in part for
employees to have two opportunities to participate in the licensed training program. Selection for
training is in order of Company service with the sole requirement that employees must have
maintained an average score of 85% on the first attempts of the weekly non-licensed operators tests
taken in the year period immediately preceding the start of license class.

The RO license class is an average of 14 to 17 months of intensive classroom and practical training
ending with an NRC license examination. Attendance at this training is driven by the expected future
need for additional RO licenses balanced by current operational considerations given that attendees
are unavailable for work for a protracted period of time.

It is expected that several of the candidates for the next RO license class will be employees who have
dropped out of previous classes because they were unable to maintain satisfactory scores. This
increases the likelihood that the next RO license class will be unable to produce the necessary
number of licenses. To address this issue in the short term, the Company proposes, after
discussions with the local Business Representative, to pay certain employees who have volunteered,
and in fact agree, to forfeit their rights to attend license class and progress to Control Operator a lump
sum distribution of $25,000, less applicable taxes. At the employee's option, the lump sum
distribution may be split into two separate payments to be made by December 31, 2000 and
January 31, 2001. This offer will be applicable to the following individuals:

1. Drummond
2. Winans
3. Riley
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If agreed to, the Company retains the option of reinstating an employee's right to attend license class
in the future and such employee will not be required to provide reimbursement to the Company.

This proposal applies only to the above employees and should not be construed as a commitment to
propose any such arrangement in the future.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so indicate in the space provided
below and return one executed copy of this letter to the Company.
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